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NEWS FROM DC CORRECTIONS
INFORMATION COUNCIL

CIC Open Meeting - Sept. 28

The next CIC Open Meeting will be today, Thursday, September 28,
2017, at 5:30pm, at the Greater Washington Urban League, 2901 14th St
NW, Pepco Room, Washington, DC, 20009. Use Ground Floor entrance

on Harvard St to enter.

Draft agenda can be found on our website,

USP Beaumont (BOP photo), high security prison at FCC Beaumont, Texas

UPDATE - FCC Beaumont

The Federal Bureau of Prisons provided an update to CIC yesterday,
September 27, regarding conditions at FCC Beaumont:

"All components of the facility are receiving their meal service according to
the National Menu, which includes a continental breakfast with a hot meal
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for lunch and dinner. The USP is receiving these meals via satellite tray
service due to pending repairs in the kitchen.

The facility received notice that the water at was safe to drink late in the
evening of September 13, 2017. Currently there are no housing units
closed due to sewage issues and staff are unaware of the odor associated
with the water.

During the incident, there were no medication interruptions at the
Complex. Sick call, nurse rounds, medication distribution, and insulin
distribution were completed in the units at each institution throughout the
event.

The Camp and Low maintained telephone and email throughout the event,
except when there was a total power loss. The inmates at the Medium
and USP began using the telephones and email system with the initial
limits on the phones of ten minutes. The phones were placed back to 15-
minute calls after each unit had the opportunity to contact their families."

The CIC would like to hear more from those directly affected by Tropical
Storm Harvey. If there are any reports from DC residents at FCC
Beaumont or their loved ones, please convey these reports to the CIC at
202-478-9211 or at
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